
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for “Lake Shore Drive, Houghton County, Michigan” in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Houghton County Road Commission, located at 20140 Gagnon Circle, M-26, 

P.O. Box 269, Hancock, MI 49930.  

 

The funding would be used for pulverizing of the existing road, drainage improvements and bituminous paving 

of 3.31 miles of Lake Shore Drive. This section of roadway provides access to Calumet Waterworks Park, 

owned by Calumet Township, and allows residents and tourists access to the shoreline of Lake Superior. 

This project has had a lot of public support through several public hearings but without assistance it will not be 

able to be completed for several years. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jack Bergman 

Member of Congress 


